
 

Friday 17th November 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Due to concerns over the safety in the car park for our children at Newquay Primary 
Academy, from this afternoon you will find a barrier in place to prevent the top area of the 
car park being used for parking or as a turning area. If you are a blue badge holder and 
require use of the accessible parking area, as you approach, please call the office on 
01637 820 150 and a member of staff will come and move the barriers for you. 

If you have any questions about the information shared in this letter, please contact the 
academy office.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Craig Hayes 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 


